


Enforcing the official plan before accepting proposals to move forward – demonstrate that
there is value in having an official plan; therefore, if the plan states only 4 stories for a
building, then it should be only 4 stories!

 

In revising the official plan, what I really would like to see is a revision in the entire process for
accepting applications from developers.

Do not allow proposals to move forward if they don’t even remotely meet the official plan
requirements!
Stop applications that require several revisions and amendments, this pretty much
translates that something isn’t jiving.
Township do the right thing well before having numerous committee of the whole
meetings in order to get a project approved. We need to be putting tax payers money to
better use rather than calling numerous meetings.
Stop applications from making it so far that it is so obvious that it should have been
declined from inception. 
There needs to be better communication on developments.

 
As mentioned in my deputation attached, The City needs to be more innovative in steering
developers to build on lands that are already zoned for commercial multi mid high development
to include multi residential, not cutting into existing well established residential neighbourhoods. 
There are extensive blocks of one storey commercial spaces spreading across miles of HWY 7
that should be a focus of the future multi mid-high-rise development.   Create incentives to have
owners of these properties consider restructuring/adding additional stories.                             
 
Thank you, V. Spizzirri

 

 

 
 


